

From: Planning < Planning@camden.gov.uk > Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 5:15 PM

To: Edward Hodgson < Edward.Hodgson@camden.gov.uk > Subject: FW: FAO Mr Edward Hodgson re: 2023/3891/P

From: Hilmi Kurt-Elli Sent: 17 April 2024 15:50

To: Planning < Planning@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: FAO Mr Edward Hodgson re: 2023/3891/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Dear Mr Edward Hodgson,

Re:

17 York Way London N7 9QG Planning Application, 2023/3891/P, (Oct 4 2023).

We own 15 York Way, the property adjacent to the property referred to above, and we object to the plans submitted. Regrettably we only became aware of this application very recently and were therefore unable to write earlier. We urge you to consider our objection not least because, if approved, it would appear to endorse trespassing over our property.

We are four siblings who jointly own 15 York Way which includes ownership of the land over which the proposals show using our land as an means of taking their bins and rubbish onto York Way. Indeed the plans show an increasing intent to tresspass (with more access). While we have not complained about the possible fire exit route of 17 York Way (in an emergency) leading onto our land. We strongly object to tresspass onto our land for any other reason.

My sister has complained in the past to the council because of the tresspass of pub/Hotel guests on our property but we are not sure if any action has been taken. In any case, we object to the current plans and any plans which appear to want to normalise tresspass on our property.

Would you please confirm that our objection will be considered and inform us of any meetings which would be open us and intend to the deal with this application?

Regards, Mr. H. Kurt-Elli (on behalf of joint owners of 15 York Way)